Dear Mr. President:

On behalf of the United States of America, our congratulations to you and the people of Hungary as you celebrate the foundation of the Hungarian state this St. Stephen's Day.

As you celebrate Hungary's rich national heritage and promising future, we take this occasion to note the enduring partnership between our two countries. We have worked together to promote our shared prosperity and ensure our collective security whether in the Balkans, Iraq or Afghanistan.

As NATO allies, we must also continue to uphold the values on which the transatlantic community was founded and which make our nations strong, including democracy, individual liberty, and the rule of law.

We look forward to working with you as we continue to build a prosperous and secure future for our citizens.

Sincerely,

DONALD J. TRUMP